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Q
I appreciated receiving your kind note following the Denver) ~tffr
Seminar. May I extend to you a welcome to visit with us WJ
again any time it is possible. It would be my personal
pleasure.

In our discussions, you may recall my interest in a small
business program at the University of Denver. You described ﬁ
a program of entrepreneurship at USC that struck me as coming

very close to meeting my original thoughts.

Would it be possible to send me any descriptive literature of
that program, its structure within the University, credit
allowance, etc. Any further comments you might have would
also be appreciated.

Again, thank you for getting our whole day started with a very
interesting panel discussion under your leadership. The busi-
ness community owes a debt of gratitude to USC for taking the

initiative to sponsor these programs.

Sincerely yours,
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Duane D. Pearsall
be

P.S. - I was pleased to note Art Laffer's comments in the
attached Business Week article.
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